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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 135/2013 
 
Date: 1st March 2013 
 
 

Dockyard Public Clock 
 
The Dockyard public clock has stopped due to a broken key component and it 
will be out of commission for a period of at least six weeks, whilst the faulty key 
part is removed and sent to the UK to be manufactured. This will be done by 
Smith of Derby, who are contracted by the Government to carry out annual 
inspections of all public clocks in Gibraltar. 
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